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Comments: I believe the No Name Basin expansion at Monarch Mountain will be an excellent addition to the

current ski area.  With the increase in skier visits, additional intermediate terrain will alleviate some crowding on

existing trails and make it safer for our guests.  The additional terrain will also give Monarch more northish facing

terrain which will allow the mountain to maintain snow better than the existing  inbounds ski terrain. Hoping

mitigating need for snowmaking.  


